
From: ROGER MARQUIS <jazzzman@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 7:56 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Water rate increase 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Sir:  
   After receiving a notice about the water rate increase from HAWC I was amazed at 
how large it would be.  Changing to a 2 tier system will increase my bill a lot.  The cost 
in the second tier is double the rate.  This is not right.  I am a member of the Little Mill 
Woods Condo community and many of us are retired and on fixed income.  It is difficult 
enough to keep up with normal utility increases,but this increase is  terrible.  I am 
opposed to this outrageous increase and hope something can be done about it.  
   
                                                                               Thank You  
                                                                               Roger Marquis  
                                                                               3 Valerie Ct.  
                                                                               Sandown, NH 03873   
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